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For the latest news, check our Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/AleutiansEastBoroughAlaska  

 

Thank you for reading In the Loop. If you would like to subscribe or 

unsubscribe, please send an email to ltanis@aeboro.org. For more 

information about our communities, our people, and our fisheries, please 

visit us at www.aleutianseast.org and www.aebfish.org.  

Find us on Facebook:    

Link to the Aleutians East Borough's Facebook page            

Link to Cold Bay's Facebook page  

 

Link to Sand Point's Facebook page                 Link to Akutan's Facebook page 
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